
Hands on the wheel, not 
your phone - it’s the law.
Colorado law now 
prohibits drivers from 
using a cellphone while 
driving, unless they use 
a hands-free accessory.

Effective Jan. 1, 2025.

The law excludes individuals reporting 
emergencies, utility workers, first responders 
and individuals in parked vehicles.

Penalties for violating the law start at $75 
and two license points for the first offense, 
with higher fines and points for repeat 
offenses.

Hands-free accessories include Bluetooth, 
dashboard mounts, CarPlay, Android Auto and 
speakerphone systems. 

Research shows using a mobile device while driving
increases crash risk by two to six times.

Learn more at
codot.gov/handsfreeco.
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